
 

 

 

 

Tunbridge Wells Girls’ Grammar School would like to warmly welcome 

prospective parents and their daughters to our Year 5 Open Event 

for entry in September 2022: 
 

 

 

Year 5 Open Morning 
This open morning is restricted to pupils currently in Year 5 ONLY 

 

Wednesday 30th June 2021 
15 minute bookable tours between 9.15am and 2.45pm 

 

 

Please book a scheduled slot to tour the school via our school website. 

www.twggs.kent.sch.uk 

Places are limited to 12 families per time slot 

 

 

Please note, arrangements for this open morning have changed from previous information 

on the website and from the school. Adhoc tours will not be available this year – all tours 

MUST be booked via the school website and are limited to 1 child accompanied by up to 2 

parents onl; we are unable to accommodate siblings. 

 

 

We would like to draw your attention to the fact that the area that we give priority to in 

the admissions criteria was extended from September 2020 onwards. For details, please 

refer to the admissions arrangements on the TWGGS website.  

 

  

Please note, there will be no parking on the school site; please do not drive down Southfield 

Road, but park in the surrounding area. 

 

Tunbridge Wells Girls’ Grammar School 
Southfield Road, Tunbridge Wells, Kent, TN4 9UJ 

Tel:  (01892) 520902 
(01892) 520082 

Headteacher – Mrs L Wybar BA(Hons) MA 
Email:  admin@twggs.kent.sch.uk 

 

http://www.twggs.kent.sch.uk/

